NEW SKIP BIN (s

FOR RECYCLING & WASTE Colac Otway

Commencing 31st December 2022-Beech Forest

Council is introducing a new skip bin for recycling and waste management for Beech Forest
residents. The new three-lidded skip bins, which separate glass from recycling, are part of
the Victorian Government's waste and recycling reforms. The skip will be placed in a new
location, at 2-4 Main Rd, Beech Forest.

Skip bin will collect:

Glass recycling (purple lid)

Glass bottles and jars are 100% recyclable when kept separate from
other recycling

Other recycling (yellow lid)

Paper/cardboard, hard plastics and steel/aluminium recycling

Household Waste (red lid)

Help reduce waste sent to landfill and recycle more

For more information contact Council's waste department
on 5232 9400 or email: ing@colacotway.vic.gov.au

Council i1s improving waste and recycling
services at your drop-off facility.

BEECH FOREST
COLLECTION DAY: SATURDAY
Time: 8:30 am — 11:30 am

Beec
Cafe Balloo

’Eeechy Pub

December 17
December-NYE | 31
January Fi

Q.&rt Reach Gallegy

Otway e I:rikﬁe

January 14 foe :
ech forest information
January — Clifs and historical center
Young p
January 28 g Ur
February 11 x
L]
February 25 -
&



